
From the Principal’s Desk:  
 

Dear STM families, 
 
 I hope everyone had a wonderful and blessed 
Easter.  The weather on Easter Sunday was 
heavenly, but I understand it is going to turn 
again (they’re saying snow this 
weekend!).  On that note, please be sure your 
child is dressed appropriately for the weather 
every day.  Yesterday after school we took 
pictures of all the groups for the yearbook – 
all sports teams, band, patrol, student 
council, altar servers, and youth choir.  If you 
are interested in purchasing this group picture 
and did not get an envelope yesterday at the 
photos, we do have more envelopes 
available.  Please let us know and we will send 
one home for you.  Tonight from 6-8 PM is our 
Student Council Family Sock Hop.  Please see 
the attached flyer for more information.  We 
hope you can all attend!  This Sunday is the 
Father-Son Dodgeball event starting at 1:30 
PM.  Hope all our fathers and sons can make 
it out to have a great time.  Please mark your 
calendars for the First Annual Fine Arts 
Festival here at STM being held on Thursday, 
May 2, from 7-8 PM.  We will have artwork 
from each of the students on display and the 
band will be playing for us as well.  We hope 
you can attend and bring your families and 
friends along.  There are a lot of fun and 
exciting activities coming up in May.  Keep an 
eye out for them.  Thank you for all your 
continued support of our superb school! Have 
a fabulous weekend. 

 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Sonja Keane 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Upcoming events: 
Friday, April 26 STM Family Sock Hop, 6 -8 PM 
Friday, April 26 7/8 Grade Dance @ St. Joseph’s, 7-10 PM 
Sunday, April 28 Father & Son Dodgeball, 1:30 – 4:30 PM 
Thursday, May 2 State History Fair in Springfield 
Thursday, May 2 STM Fine Arts Festival, 7-8 PM 
Saturday, May 4 First Communion (large group), 11 AM 
Saturday, May 4 State Science Fair in Carbondale 
Sunday, May 5 Mother-Daughter Brunch 
Tuesday, May 7 May Crowning at 8:30 AM Mass 
Tuesday, May 7 Red Robin Fundraiser, 5-8 PM 
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The teachers and administration 
attended the NCEA (National Catholic 
Educational Association) convention 
last Tuesday held at McCormick Place 
in downtown Chicago.  They learned 
many new and exciting ideas to bring 
back to STM for planning for the next 
school year.

 
Last week the Student Council sponsored the second annual Talent 
Show.  Students from a variety of grades performed for the entire school and 
some parents demonstrating their gifts and talents.  It was a wonderful 
production!

 

 

 

 
Last week our 8th grade students 
presented the Passion Play for the 
school, the parish, and for the RE 
classes. This play is a tradition at 
the school during the Lenten 
season. It began approximately 28 
years ago by Mrs. Craig and the 
then Music teacher, Mrs. Nichols. It 
has been performed by the 8th 
grade class every year since. We 
hope you were able to see this 
moving rendition of the stations.   
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Fine Arts 

May 2nd   

7 – 8 PM 
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